
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
  
 
On Saturday the November 9, 2013 about 30 students enjoyed a special class with Grandmaster Eric Lee. 
Some topics were health, success in life and of course, great new Kung Fu and Tai Chi technique's were practiced.    
Students had the opportunity to ask any questions they had for Grandmaster Lee as well.   
It was very interesting and informative discussion. 
Everyone who participated was given personal autographed pictures. 
Afterwards some students joined Master Wang and Grandmaster Eric Lee for excellent Chinese vegetarian dinner in  
China town.   
 
 
 


